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I am writing to oppose the use of dogs to terrorize animals of any kind including 

cougars. This is not a sport and I believe the voters have been clear about this issue. 

If people are concerned about cougar population they can spay and neuter the 

animals in a cost effective non traumatic way or relocate problem animals as 

necessary. Let's use our intellect to be good and kind stewards to the creatures we 

co-exist with. 

 

Respectfully, 

Kali Miller PhD 


